

Notes from Diamond Peaks Mountain Bike Patrol Board Meeting: Cinco de Mayo, 2008

- In Attendance: Doug Cutter, Barb Allan, Kory Swanson, Ron Chambers, Laurie Baeten, Tami Perrin, Chris Whitman
- Meeting Place: La Casa de Tammalamma
- Web Update: Chris and Kory gave a quick update on the website. Looks like things will be rolling by the end of May. On the same sort of note, we discussed Flip @ Barret Richard's idea about coming up with a video that explains who we are. Board seemed interested in the idea. We need to put the feelers out to the rest of the patrol in terms of who might have video expertise. We'll check with Flip to see how much something like this might cost.
- Room for meetings: We'll be sticking with the senior center. Laurie will handle the reservations.
- Jerseys: We seem to be doing okay with jerseys. We'll get rolling with jerseys from LG. Sizes seem to be more normal this time. We'll get Ron S. to order more.
- USFS: Kristy W. needs someone to be in a Poudre Cyn. Video. Team 13 will contact Kristy and look into this.
- Open Lands Advisory Board: Bob Tate is considering doing this depending on time commitment. Barb will keep in touch.
- Outreach @ DB: May 17th—9 a.m. to 1 p.m. – Kory will look after this.
- Trailer: We need to get a trailer committee going. We'll talk to Roger about getting it done. We also need to get the tools ordered. We're looking at about 1k for the tools. We want to 'Durabak' the floor of the trailer.
- Community Classic: A handful of people have signed up. Will we have our radios? Barb's checking w/Ron S.
- Friends of Lory: Tami is meeting with REI folks on May 13th.
- Lory Bike Fest: May 31st. DP will sweep. Team BOB will lead. We'll need a couple people to be in the tent and a person or two to sweep.
- Picnic Feedback: Other than the cold, things seemed to work pretty well. Scenarios went well. Chris's impromptu mechanical went well too. Laurie liked the building. Do we want to do something else for people who already have mechanical expertise. More in depth mechanical stuff. Riding skills stuff? First aid stuff?
- Bike Movie: This Thursday – Hodi's Half-Note (The old Starlight). 7:30 p.m. Points for the movie for anyone who shows up in their patrol gear.

City Training: About 30 people signed up. The county will not be there. City of FC will provide pizza. Will probably have to have another training for people who are unavailable.

Grant Info: Add it to the newsletter. We'll extend the date and inform Kathleen @ the city about the grant.

First Aid Kits: We've ordered a total of 35 kits. Some of our patrol members have been around longer than we've been passing out kits. Barb will check with some of the older members and ask if they would like one.

Bike Shop Outreach: Team 13 will check in with the bike shops about discounts, etc.

T-Shirts: Can we have Tweek'd do the shirts for this and do a new design?

Membership cards: We'll do cards at the next mtg. Joe and Tami have a laminator we can use. We just need to purchase pouches and get the cards put together.

Picture Contest: 8 pictures for the website. We need 8 really good banner pics. We'll offer 5 points to whomever gets their pic up.

IMBA Summit: Chris W. will try to go. Otherwise, we'll look at someone else might be able to go.

Next Board Meeting: June 4th: Barb's House
July 2nd: Doug's House
Aug 6th: Kory's House